
Notice 

Echo Township Public Budget Hearing 

 

Echo Township will hold a public hearing on the proposed budget for the fiscal year 2025-2026 at the Echo Township 

Hall located at 1720 Six Mile Lake Rd., East Jordan, Michigan on March 19, 2025 at 7:00 pm. 

 

THE PROPERTY TAX MILLAGE RATE PROPOSED TO BE LEVIED TO SUPPORT THE PROPOSED BUDGET WILL BE A 

SUBJECT OF THIS HEARING.  A copy of this budget will be posted for inspection at Echo Township Hall.   

 

Echo Township will provide necessary reasonable auxiliary aids and services, such as hearing impaired devices. The 

building is accessible to the physically impaired, and any special requirements must be requested five (5) days before 

the hearing. The Township phone number is (231) 544-2516.     

Diane Kucharek, Clerk                                                        

 
 
 
 
 


